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NOVEMBER 2020

OFFICE HOURS 
The Wood Turners are on site Mondays at 9am to 
about 11am We do not have on site staff however to 
check if someone is on site telephone the office  
PH 49214644. or call President Brian Roberts: 
Home 49140778

CHRISTMAS DINNER
To be held on the Thursday 10h December 
2020 at Rocky Sports Club, 1 Lion Creek Road 
Wandal 1730 for 1800 Cost will be $10 per Couple
or $5 per Single cover charge. Beer, Wine Soft 
Drinks Included (NO Spirits or Cocktails) A Buffet 
Diner served by staff. Lucky Door Prize and Raffles
Those attending contact Brian Roberts 49140778
or Neil Brewer 49260750 before the 8th Dec 2020
Treasurer will have his receipt book for Annual subs
$25

ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTIONS may be PAYED 
ONLINE or at the Office
at BSB    014 690
Acct No. 406044011
Your Surname /Badge number Or First and 
Surname as a reference and if we have your 
current Email address we will send you a receipt.

Annual subscriptions are due in November / 
December each year. If you are not up to date please
contact us. Fees are $25 per year. 

MEETINGS 2020
Management Committee: 
The first Tuesday each month at 9.00hrs.
Next Meeting 10th November at 9.00am
Members & Visitors welcome, 

ANNUAL GOLF DAY
The CQ TPI Annual Charity Golf day TBA

SOCIAL CENTRE LIBRARY
The Social Centre has an extensive collection of 
fiction books that are available for purchase or 
exchange. Cost is $1 per book. 

WOOD WORKING & LEATHER WORK
The wood workers meet every Monday at 9am 
Contact John Elson 49286859 or 0427 286859 for 
more information. 
Woodworking items for sale, from $5.00.

YOUNG VETERANS have shown an interest in 
becoming Associate members of TPI and using our 
Hall in Melbourne Street to hold their meetings and 
functions.  This matter was talked about at the 
October meeting and approved by the committee.  
The Young Veterans co-ordinator in this area is 
Kayla Bartrim    kaylabartrim@gmail.com
 
The groups aims are to Young Veterans aims bring 
those who are isolated back connecting with others 
and engaging with society. 

BUILDING WORK
The present toilet block attached to the building is 
nearly UN-serviceable, Official Drawings have been
completed and quotes are being called. Our 
Secretary has obtained a ABN and is in the process 
of applying for a grant to carry out the required 
improvements

GROUP TRIPS
Kingaroy Bacon Festival Was Cancelled Due to 
the Corona Virus May happen next year keep 
watching this space

LUCKY ENVELOPES
We are always looking for volunteers on a roster 
(once every 12 weeks) to help sell the Envelopes on
a Sunday at the Rockhampton Kern Arcade. The 
Envelopes have a chance of winning some cool hard
cash. The income each week slowly mounts up and 
assists CQTPI with the running costs.

GOLF JOKES
I regard Golf as an expensive way to play marbles. 
Golf is a game in which you yell 4 shoot 6 and write
down 5


